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Helen has been the Service Unit cookie chair for as 
many years as I can recall. She continues to say yes 
to this remarkably challenging, time-consuming, yet 
important job and all of us in the service unit salute 
her service, dedication and energy.  
She has a warm sense of humor that helps when we 
leaders make the same mistake twice and is clear 
about expectations, deadlines, requirements and 
needs. 
 She follows through on every detail of a very large 
service unit cookie sale and handles the ups and 
downs of these five months (Helen's cookie season) 
with aplomb and grace.  

Thank you Helen! 


